

Dear Colleague,

I sincerely hope that you and your families have kept safe and well during this ghastly global pandemic. It is shocking to see the disruption caused by the Covid -19 virus. Let us hope for an effective vaccine that will return the provision of dental care to the pleasure that I have experienced throughout my career.

I have been so very fortunate to have had 42 healthy, varied and uninterrupted years of working; initially serving the NHS in the teaching hospital environment and since 1985, 37 happy years providing specialist periodontal care at Devonshire House. I am proud to have been a part of the development and growth of a well respected specialist practice with a strong reputation for excellent patient care.

Having reached 63, as yet 'unscathed' and approaching my sunset years, I'm sorry to say Covid -19 has presented rather too many obstacles regarding my 'modus operandi'. It is with great sadness that I have made the decision not to return to work after this enforced lockdown.

It has been my privilege to care for your patients during my time at Devonshire House, and I dearly hope that I have been of some help to you and have made your practice load a little lighter.

I am reassured that Devonshire House with my periodontal colleague<u>Dr.</u>
<u>Puneet Patel</u>, supported by the fantastic hygiene team, will continue to fulfil all your referral needs.

My sincerest thanks and best wishes for the future.

Trisha Whitehead



Refer online

01223 245266
<a href="mailto:ouk">enquiries@dh-dental.co.uk</a> <a href="mailto:www.devonshirehousedental.co.uk">www.devonshirehousedental.co.uk</a>

STAY CONNECTED



